
January 15 - 19, 2024
Title I Tidbits 

Title I Semi-Annual Certifications will be sent out by Mrs. Cox
this month.  Please sign and return.  Don’t forget that a copy
needs to be posted on your website in your documentation.

Title I Professional Development for Prinicpals will be held
on Monday, January 22nd from 3:00 - 4:30 at Kathy Taft. 

Please be sure to respond to the google invite.

SAVE THE DATE....we will hold our next District Wide Title I Parent Event on
Tuesday, April 16th from 6:00 - 7:30 pm at Creekside. Invitations will be sent

to your school at the beginning of February for you to share with families!

Please remember that anytime you are using Federal Funds
you must complete a PCS Purchase Order Request Form.  This

does include money for subs!!

The last day to submit any Purchase Order request or encumber
any funds will be Friday, March 22, 2024 at 5:00pm!  Please don’t

wait until the last minute to spend your funds.  Remember this
year’s money needs to be spent on this year’s students.

“Education is the kindling of a flame, not the filling of a
vessel.” - Socrates

If your website was not in compliance, please don’t forget to
email me for a “recheck”!  Websites must be at least “Needs

Improvement” for any funding requests to be approved!

I will be out of the office Feb. 6th - 9th. Any PO’s submitted during this time 
will not be reviewed until Feb. 12th. Please plan accordingly! 


